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Galloway Township, NJ – The Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center at The 
Richard Stockton College of New Jersey announces the Mitzvah Zecher Avot Cemetery Service 
for Holocaust survivors and their families on Sunday, Sept. 28, 2014 at 11 a.m. at the Rodef 
Sholom Cemetery’s Holocaust Survivor Section, located on the Black Horse Pike in Egg Harbor 
Township. 
 
Mitzvah Zecher Avot is the good deed of remembering family, said Gail Rosenthal, director of 
center. 
 
“It gives the opportunity for Holocaust survivors and their families - children of survivors, 
grandchildren, sometimes great-grandchildren - to be able to memorialize those who perished 
who have no graves, as well as those who survived the Holocaust,” Rosenthal said. 
 
For more information, contact The Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center at 
Stockton College, at 609-652-4699. 
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